
This week in Year 6 we have been; 

 Preparing posters and price lists for the mini-fair 

 Trying the games and working on our customer relations skills in preparation for the mini-fair 

 Learning two poems to perform in this week’s Poetry Assembly (Friday assembly) 

 Planning and starting to write a poem about transitioning to a new school inspired by the poem 

‘First day at school’ 

 Making a model of DNA 

 Rehearsing on the stage 

 Finishing off our ‘Alice in Wonderland’ artwork to decorate the barn for the concert this weekend 

 

Next week we will be: 

 Applying our mathematical knowledge to real life problems 

 Writing a visit report about our trip to the Gurdwara 

 Discussing scenarios we might encounter in the first few weeks of our time in secondary school 

 Learning about and forming 6 point grid references  

 Designing and making the scenery for the KS2 performance 

 

Bike Week 

The class really enjoyed the bike week activities on Wednesday. We had circuits of the field on bikes, 

space hoppers and stilts whilst others were scootering around the playground. The class have nominated 

the event as a chance to raise funds for the NSPCC through sponsorship. 
 

NSPCC – Speak out, stay safe 

We attended an assembly on Monday morning hosted by a representative from NSPCC. The theme of the 

assembly was ‘Speak out, stay safe’. This assembly covered the importance of speaking to a trusted adult in 

order to stay safe. The assembly clearly demonstrated the old adage of a problem shared is a problem 

halved in a really visual way. A sack of worry was filled with large blocks to represent concerns the 

children may have; they were then removed, one by one, when an idea of a possible trusted adult, to share 

the problem with, was identified.  
 

Year 6 Friday Fair 

The day of the fair finally arrived today. The weather was kind and the children have all worked incredibly 

hard preparing the stalls. They had a great time yesterday trying out the games and pretending to be 

‘customers’ to check out their customer relation and money skills. Thank you to all those that came along, 

played the games, baked cakes and supported the children in their enterprise venture. At the time of going 

to press the final figures are not available. We shall let you know the total raised next week.  
 

INSET Day 

Just a reminder that the school will be closed to pupils on FRIDAY 30TH JUNE for staff training. 
 

KS2 Performance 

Rehearsals have begun in earnest for the production. The dates of the evening performances are Tuesday 

11th and Wednesday 12th July at 6.30pm. A letter giving details of how to obtain tickets for the 

performance will be sent out soon – please watch this space.  
 

Celebration Certificates 

No certificates were given out this week due to the NSPCC assemblies 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Year 6 Teaching Team 


